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Comments: This project should not be allowed. The most precious and limited resource we have in Arizona is

water and this project will both waste water and will pollute our water supplies. The minerals that would be

extracted from this project and the minimal economic benefit is completely insignificant compared to the most

important water supply that will be needed for it and the damage that it will cause to our environment and water

sources.  This project should not be approved under any conditions.


